
Dear 

This is to confirm that your laboratory has fulfilled all requirements for Arizona Environmental 
Laboratory Licensure under the Arizona Revised Statute §§ 36.495 et.sec. and rules.

Please note that your license and parameter listing was printed from our Licensure Renewal 
website, and therefore not included with this letter.

Your Arizona Environmental Laboratory License number is  which is the number you 
will need to use when reporting compliance results to ADEQ or the USEPA. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the below number or 
envapp@azdhs.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Frank E. Martinez
Program Manager
Office of Laboratory Licensure and Certification
Bureau of State Laboratory Services
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